
Moville Chamber of Commerce Minutes 

May 10, 2016 

 

Opening prayer was given by Lisa Fouts. 

Chris Countryman thanked the caterers.  

Guest introductions: Don & Judy Chesley and Abby Countryman. Senior boys introduced themselves and 

their future plans. 

Old Business: 

Treasurer’s Report: Jeannie Krueger reported there was a balance of $7,468.33 after meals were paid 

for today. 

Minutes are available online at visitmoville.com or by contacting Lisa Fouts. 

School News: Superintendent, Doug Glackin, spoke about state track meet, district golf, and fine arts 

festival.  

City News: Mayor Jim Fisher thanked Jackie Stender for her 12 years of service to the city. There will be 

an open house on May 20th from 1-3 p.m. 

MCDAI: Stee Maxwell reported that letters for contributions went out  and that Katie & Co received a 

MCDAI grant. 

Sports Court: Kent Baker made a motion to give $500 to the sports court improvement project with Stee 

Maxwell second. 

New Business:  

Countryman Financial Services Open House – June 1  

Chamber Golf Tournament – June 3   Sponsorships and donations are still be accepted. 

Moville Days – June 3-4 

Woman’s Club: Pam Clark explained there are grants and scholarships available for children of Woman’s 

Club members after completing the first semester of college. Please contact the Woman’s Club if you 

would like to apply.  

Guest Speaker: Mr. Gary D. Chesley, P.E., 55th Civil Engineer Squadron, Offutt Air Force Base, Nebraska 

Communities have a lot in common with graduates.  Emphasized 2 things to remember: 1) Bloom where 

you are planted. Use talents & skills to help others in your community, family, and others. 2)  Think 

about your foundational values (world view): faith, family, community. 

Next meeting: June 3, 2016 – Meadows Country Club – Chamber Golf Tournament 

Today’s meal/attendance: 61 


